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The 2017-2019 Contract contains only one salary schedule (in App. B), which is extracted below.  Art. 7.D (pp. 28-31) references Appendix B and discusses how teachers are placed on that schedule in 2017-2018 (the first year a salary schedule was used) and how they advance on the schedule in 2018-2019.  Based on this language in the contract, NCTQ assumes that the salary schedule here is in use for both 2017-2018 and 2018-2019.

AAA
Typewritten Text

AAA
Typewritten Text




